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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Malcolm K. Stoughtenborough

Date:

07/16/14


Subject:
NADE Non- Dues Revenue/Year–End Report/2014
NADE  Non-Dues  Revenue sales have continued throughout the year with the most activity occurring during NDPW-2014.  We are preparing for  the  2014  National Conference in Springfield where the NADE  promotional items will be available for purchase as well as the staging of the Silent Auction.

I appreciate the opportunity to continue to serve as Chairperson for Non-Dues Revenue.
Sincerely,

M. K. Stoughtenborough
